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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
Date: August 1, 2017 
Contact: Jason Hoppin  

      Communications Manager 
      831-454-3401 

 
 

COUNTY SEEKS INPUT ON HOSTED RENTALS 
 

The County of Santa Cruz is asking members of the public to help write 
regulations for "hosted rentals," or short-term room rentals located within a 
domicile.  
 
To maintain health and safety, neighborhood vitality and compliance with the 
County's vacation rental ordinance, the Board of Supervisors has directed County 
staff to create proposed regulations for hosted rentals. The County is asking 
residents and interested parties to assist this process by filling out a survey on 
hosted rentals, available at the following URL:  
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SantaCruzCountyHostedRentals 
 
Survey results will be considered as the County works to draft a hosted rental 
ordinance, which is likely to include regulations on food service, length of stay, 
the number of guests, minimum safety requirements, noise, pets and signage.  
 
The survey will be open from Aug. 1-Aug. 30. 
 
Translation services are available for those needing assistance with the survey. 
Por favor de comunicarse con Micaela Lopez al 831-454-2336 
(micaela.lopez@santacruzcounty.us) para una traducción completa de este 

formulario. 
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